
 
 
 
 
 
January 19, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 831 
RE:  Gate Cutoff Change at Charlotte Effective January 22, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
Effective January 22, 2007, the gate cutoff at Charlotte for all West Coast destinations will be 
moved to 1400 Monday-Friday. Saturday cutoff remains at 1400.  
 
This change will allow for standardized operations at Charlotte as CSX embarks on its terminal 
improvement plan for the ramp. We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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